
We are 25-year residents of the Hidden Valley Lake area.  

 

We support the Planning Commission’s decision to reject the Major Use Permit UP 20-22 and 

the Planning Commission’s decision to deny the Initial Study IS 20-25.  Please uphold the 

planning commission’s decision and deny WeGrow’s application at 16750 Herrington Road.   

 

Sincerely. 

 

Kathleen Morgen and Graham Lloyd 

 


